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For Transmittal to:

Honorable Keani Rawlins-Fernandez
Chair, Economic Development & Budget Committee
Maui County Council
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair Rawlins-Fernandez:

SUBJECT: PROPOSED FISCAL YEAR 2020 BUDGET FOR THE COUNTY OF MAUI
(EDB- 1)

This letter is sent to you as the Chair of Economic Development & Budget
Committee (“EDB”). As requested by Coundilmember Tasha Kama, dated April 22, 2019,
Department ofWater (“DWS”) would like to further clarify answering her question posed
at EDB committee meeting of April 16, 2019.

Goal #3, Item 1, Minimize Water Loss, under Key Activity Goals & Measures
shows the estimated amount of miles of waterline DWS inspects each fiscal year. After
further exploring and discussing with staff, it was determined the value of 900 miles per
year of waterline inspected is incorrect. The total amount of transmission and
distribution waterline DWS operations is 750 miles.
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We will work towards a more accurate metric to show the length of waterline
inspected in the future.

In advance, thank you for your attention to this matter. If further clarification is
needed, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

JEFFREY T. PEARSON, P.E.
Director
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